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The Chipper Is Coming 
June 12th & 13th 2023 

Have your branches out by the street ready for the morning of the 12th  

• Larger ends facing the road 

• Maximum diameter 6” 

• NO firewood or rounds 

If you would like any of the generated chips for your yard, please email us at 
cgha.projectgreen@gmail.com  by June 9th. 

Reminder:   All homeowners must seek prior approval from the CG ACC for the removal of live or dead trees 
greater than 8” diameter at 4’ from the ground 

Contact any CGHA Board member or ACC member if you have questions 
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